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Blue Ridge Fire District

BLUE RIDGE FIRE DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS
NOTICE OF QUORUM
The Blue Ridge Fire District Board of Directors is providing a notice to disclose that
there may be a possibility of Quorum following the September 17, 2022 Board

Meeting at the Fire Board Candidates Forum at 5023 Enchanted Lane, Happy Jack,
Arizona

No Board business will be conducted during this Forum.
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